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Uncovering the best parts of software documentation
There often exists a gap between the information needs of software developers and the
structure of this information in a repository. To help software developers uncover the best
parts of software documentation, we are developing approaches to get information to them
when and where they need it. This talk will highlight several such approaches, including a
task-based search interface for software documentation, an approach for improving compiler
error messages with content from Stack Overflow, and a badge-generator for sections of
GitHub README files. While much of the information needed by software developers is
already available somewhere, our work suggests that more systematic approaches are
needed to enable developers to access it easily.
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